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 APPENDIX "A" 
 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 69 OF THE 
 
 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
 (WORKING SESSION) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on Monday, November 12, 2001 
 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 9:59 a.m., on Tuesday, October 30, 2001. 
 
Present:  Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio, Chair 

Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase (10:32 a.m. – 11:40 a.m.) 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona 
Councillor Mario Ferri 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
Councillor Mario G. Racco 
Councillor Gino Rosati (10:11 a.m. – 11:40 a.m.) 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 
1 COUNCIL SUPPORTED FUNDRAISING EVENTS 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends approval of the recommendation 
contained in the following report of the Director of Corporate Communications, dated October 30, 
2001: 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Director of Corporate Communications, in consultation with the Director of Recreation and 
Culture, recommends that the following policy be adopted: 
 
1) That the City of Vaughan continue to support the United Way, through staff resources and 

that continued staff involvement and commitment be encouraged; 
 

2) That the City of Vaughan support a major charity, to be determined annually by Council, 
through the Mayor’s Annual Golf Tournament; 

 
3) That notwithstanding existing policies on support of Community Service and Social Service 

Organizations and with the exception of the United Way, the City not allocate resources for 
fundraising efforts of non-profit or charitable organizations on the principle that charitable 
donations are a personal choice best made by the individual; and 

 
4) That the four organizations, previously supported by Council due to their being deemed 

beneficial to the community as a whole, be grand-fathered under this policy, and that the 
nature of such support be the purchase of a City of Vaughan table at the fundraising event, 
with the cost being allocated to the Council Corporate Budget.  The four events are identified 
as being The Woodchoppers Ball, The Humber Regional Hospital Gala, The York Central 
Hospital Gala, and the York Region Police Chief’s Dinner. 
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2 ACCESSORY BUILDINGS AND STRUCTURES/RESIDENTIAL ZONES 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 FILE: Z.01.005 (15.77) 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 

dated October 30, 2001, be received; and 
 
2) That staff be requested to provide a further report to a future Committee of the Whole 

(Working Session) meeting addressing the concerns expressed with respect to 
garden/storage sheds, including the provision of proportionate shed size to lot size 
requirements, restrictions for exterior yard setbacks, landscaped privacy screening, aesthetic 
appearance and building materials, and investigate the possibility of including these 
restrictions in the Block Plan process. 

 
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 

 
1. THAT Council approve a revision to the By-law 1-88 zone standards for Accessory Buildings 

and Structures to increase the maximum size of garden sheds and cabanas from 6m2 to 
10m2; and, 

 
2. THAT Staff be directed to forward a by-law amendment implementing the revised standard to 

a future meeting of Council for enactment. 
 
 
3 AMENDMENT TO ZONING BY-LAW 1-88 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 SATELLITE DISHES 
 FILE:  15.79 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 

dated October 30, 2001, be approved; and 
 
2) That staff be directed to meet with Industry Canada to address the concerns raised with 

respect to determining restrictions on satellite dishes greater than .9m square or in diameter, 
as well as imposing height restrictions on towers and antennas, and addressing minimum 
setback requirements. 

 
Recommendation 
 
The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 
1. THAT Staff be directed to prepare the necessary amendments to the Zoning By-law to 

implement the following standards respecting satellite dishes/antennae: 
 

a) that dishes less than .9m square or in diameter be attached to the main building, and 
be no higher than the height of the building; and 
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b) that the current standards be maintained for dishes greater than .9m square or in 
diameter and antennae. 

 
2. THAT an implementing by-law be forwarded to a future meeting of Council for enactment. 

 
 
4 REGION OF YORK 

WASTE MANAGEMENT AGREEMENT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends that the verbal report of Regional 
Councillor Di Biase be received: 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Regional Councillor Di Biase. 
 
 
5 CORPORATE SEASON’S GREETINGS CARDS 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends that the traditional practice of sending 
Corporate Season’s Greetings Cards be discontinued, and the annual Season’s Greetings message, 
published in local newspapers, include a statement announcing that in lieu of Corporate Season’s 
Greetings Cards, a donation will be made to the United Way: 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Regional Councillor Di Biase. 
 
Refer to Item 21, Report 70, Committee of the Whole for further disposition regarding this matter. 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:40 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio, Chair 
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